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NI Water ‘No Fool’ on Environmental Sustainability  
NI Water is ‘no fool’ when it comes to environmental sustainability as today, 1st April 2009, saw the launch of NI Water’s second Environmental Stakeholders Forum held at the Lough Neagh Discovery Centre.  
Key stakeholders including the NIEA, NIAUR, DRD, NI Environment Link and other environmental NGO’s were invited to hear all about NI Water’s sustainability performance and to provide feedback on how to improve it.
Topics discussed at the forum included Drinking Water Compliance, Wastewater Compliance, use of renewable energy, water efficiency, and recycling of excavated materials. 
NI Water has recently been recertified with ISO 14001 for its Environmental Management System.  This was achieved by working in an environmentally responsible and sustainable manner with high standards of environmental care and operational performance. 
George Butler, Director of Asset Management at NI Water commented:

“Following on from the success of last years forum, NI Water decided to host its second Stakeholder Forum which is focused on the topic of Environmental Sustainability.  
“NI Water welcomes this opportunity to share information with its key stakeholders on its environmental performance and the importance it places on Environmental Sustainability. It will also provide a platform for feedback from this important audience.”

NI Water places great importance on protecting the environment and invests significant resources and measures to safeguard it. NI Water’s Education Team regularly welcomes schools to NI Water sites to deliver our key messages on sustainability and show them the importance of looking after the environment. NI Water’s investment in water and wastewater treatment facilities is helping make Northern Ireland rivers cleaner and in 2008, we achieved the best ever water and wastewater quality.
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For media enquiries, please contact NI Water Press Office on 028 90 354710 or email press.office@niwater.com 

Notes to editor
·  NI Water was recertified the ISO 14001 in February of this year which will last for 3 years.
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